
City of Stamfor 

Public Safety 4th Floor 

888 Washington Blvd 

Stamford, CT 06901 

 

March 27, 2016 

 

RE:  Food Truck Parking 

 

Dear Public Safety Committee, 

 

  Parking is a limited commodity in the South End since it houses many historical structures that 

didn’t include driveways for parking.  The growth of development in the South End is taking 

away many parking spaces which is causing residents to park in bike lanes, on sidewalks and 

block driveways,   To allow Food Trucks to park in residential neighborhoods for an unlimited 

amount of time would cause more loitering, more littering and take away more of the limited 

parking from the residents who rely on off street parking.   As a long-time resident in the South 

End and seeing the drastic reduction in parking it is imperative that parking is not taken away to 

comprise food trucks when we already have enough restaurants to accommodate the 

community. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Sheila Barney 

 

 

 


